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Salisbury Rotary Club Foundation
P O Box 287

Salisbury, CT   06068

SALISBURY ROTARY

BACK TO SCHOOL FOR BETTER HEALTH AWARD APPLICATION

Dear Applicant;

The BACK TO SCHOOL FOR BETTER HEALTH AWARDS were founded in 2003 to assist men and women from the NW Corner / Tri-State area to continue to improve their health care industry skills – to help them change jobs within this industry and/or to introduce them to positions they might well train for and achieve — offering an opportunity to better their own earning power and improve their family’s lives, as well as to raise the level of health care offered here in our area.  Our goal is to introduce you to potential positions in this growing field or to help you advance your current career within this field.
It is our hope that should you be selected to receive a BACK TO SCHOOL FOR BETTER HEALTH AWARD, at the conclusion of your course of study you will return to the communities we serve to continue your working and daily adult lives.
These applications are in no way time sensitive. You may decide to explore opportunities in the health care industry at any time of the year.  In advance of filling out the attached application, please explore the requirements of the position you seek.  You will want to know the availability of professional classes in your specialty, as well as other sources of funding available before approaching the Salisbury Rotary Club Foundation.

Complete and mail the application to 


Salisbury Rotary Club Foundation


BACK TO SCHOOL FOR BETTER HEALTH Awards


P O Box 278


Salisbury, CT  06068

And good luck! 
Since 1949

Serving
Canaan     Cornwall     Falls Village    Lakeville    Millerton, NY     Norfolk     Sharon    Salisbury
